Carver Professional Development

At our professional development meeting at Carver on Friday, November 6, we looked at the school’s (and the district’s) Fall DIBELS data.
Using this data, and using “Probing for Specificity” from the Seven Norms of Collaboration, we discussed the results for specific grade levels and
discussed and worked to clarify the points of data, why they may have been as high or low as they were, and how they might help to bring scores up.
For this, my cooperating teacher and I worked with the Kindergarten teachers.







